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CENTRAL ELECTRICITY BOARD
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI)
RFI-RESP-22-016 Potential Developers for the Supply of Electricity through Barge Mounted LNG Power Plant

The Central Electricity Board is inviting interested Potential Developers for the Supply of Electricity through Barge Mounted LNG Power Plant to participate in the above mentioned RFI. More details are available in the RFI document.

The RFI document can be downloaded free of charge from the CEB’s website https://ceb.mu and/or the Procurement Policy Office (PPO) website http://publicprocurement.govmu.org 
The RFI, addressed to the Chairman Tender Committee, should be either deposited in the Tender Box located at the Tender Unit of the Central Electricity Board, Royal Road, Curepipe, Mauritius, or sent by Registered Post or Courier Service at the same address on/or before Wednesday 15 June 2022 up to 13.30 hours (Mauritian time) at latest.
Applications may also be submitted by email at rfi@ceb.intnet.mu within the above set deadline.

Late submissions will not be considered.

The RFI received will be opened on Wednesday 15 June 2022 at the Conference Room, 3rd Floor, New Building, Central Electricity Board, Royal Road, Curepipe, Mauritius, as from 13.45 hours (Mauritian time).
